
USEAP 2023-2024 Membership List 
Name Constituency Rep 

1st or 
2nd 

Term 
Term End Leadership 

Jennifer Price 
Individuals with 
Disabilities/Parents of Students 
with Disabilities 

2nd 6/30/2024 

Sara Brady 
Individuals with 
Disabilities/Parents of Students 
with Disabilities 

2nd 6/30/2024 

Steve Phelps 
Individuals with 
Disabilities/Parents of Students 
with Disabilities 

2nd 6/30/2024 

Gina Troop 
Individuals with 
Disabilities/Parents of Students 
with Disabilities 

2nd 6/30/2024 Vice Chair 

Trent Nelson 
Individuals with 
Disabilities/Parents of Students 
with Disabilities 

2nd 06/30/2025 

Kathleen Oertle 
Post-secondary Transition to 
Students with Disabilities 

2nd 06/30/2025 

Katuska Christensen 
Individuals with 
Disabilities/Parents of Students 
with Disabilities 

2nd 06/30/2026 

Marci Elliott 
Local Education Official (District) 1st 06/30/2024 

Michele Beck 
Individuals with 
Disabilities/Parents of Students 
with Disabilities 

1st 06/30/2024 Chair 

Heidi Robinson 
Individuals with 
Disabilities/Parents of Students 
with Disabilities 

1st 06/30/2024 

Maya Anderson 
Post-secondary Transition to 
Students with Disabilities 

1st 06/30/2024 

Leslie Hansen 
Post-secondary Transition to 
Students with Disabilities 

1st 06/30/2025 

Josilyn Lancaster 
Individuals with Disabilities 1st 06/30/2025 

508 Compliant: May 2024



Name Constituency 
1st or 

2nd 
Term 

Term End Leadership 

Mark Gardner 
Students who are Homeless 
Representative 

1st 06/30/2026 

Kevin Kuykendall 
Student with disabilities served in 
Private Schools 

1st 06/30/2026 

Valerie Staker 
Charter School Special Education 
Program Implementers 

1st 06/30/2026 

Audryn Damron 
Teacher of Students with 
Disabilities 

1st 06/30/2026 

Julie Thompson 
Individuals with 
Disabilities/Parents of Students 
with Disabilities 

1st 06/30/2026 

Rebecca Sybrowsky 
Spencer 

Individuals with 
Disabilities/Parents of Students 
with Disabilities 

1st 06/30/2026 

Sarah Erb 
Individuals with 
Disabilities/Parents of Students 
with Disabilities 

1st 06/30/2026 

Jennifer McKenzie 
Institute of Higher Education 
(Educator Preparation) 

1st 06/30/2026 

Aimee Langone 
State Agency Service Provider (Voc 
Rehab) 

At will 

Thelma Letuli 
Juvenile Corrections 
Representative 

At will 

Jennifer Redd 
Child Welfare Agency At will 

Kyla Clark 
Child Welfare Agency At will 

Lisa Davenport 
State Education Official (Part C) At will 

Leah Voorhies 
Utah State Board of Education At will USBE Liaison 
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